
Subject: Security activity logs
From: Ron Groeper
Date: 06/18/2016 01:14 PM
To: Cesar Acevedo
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Cesar,
As I mentioned to you last night, you as Captain, the Safe Committee, Staff  and the Board, all should know as much as 
possible about the activities of our officers during their shifts when they are patrolling. My understanding is that you and your 
officers regularly keep logs of any interactions with individuals including the areas that they patrol and what they are noticing.

Could the Committee and staff see these on a regular basis or at least at our monthly meeting to better evaluate where we 
need to place our resources?

Thanks!
Ron
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